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NIKKI R. HALEY
GOVERNOR

1205 PENDLETON STREET
COLUMBIA 29201

October 19,2015

Mr. Ken Prince
TBP Services, Inc.
447 Baker Mill Lake Lane
Gaston, South Carolina 29053

Dear Mr. Prince,

I certainly appreciate your e-mail and kind words for Sam Riddle and the Department of
Transportation team at Shop Road. We have wonderful people of service in our great state.
Thank you for acknowledging their exceptional efforts as a result of the recent flood and
commitment to the people of South Carolina. God bless.

cc: Christy Hall, Acting Secretary
South Carolina Department of Transportation


